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I heartily support increasing post-secondary educational opportunities for citizens, 
such as my son, with IDD.
We fought through his school years for inclusion, and for the opportunity to earn a 
diploma; we encouraged him to study hard, and to put in the work: all this to find a 
lack in post-secondary options for him here in Maine.
I think we all understand the value of post-secondary education, and would encourage
you all to extend this value to this population.
Thank you.


